
Paid for by the Republican Party of Marinette County 

Subject:  RPMC Membership Drive and Renewal 2023-2024 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
June is the month the Republican Party of Marinette County has its membership drive and 
membership renewal for the upcoming fiscal year, July 1, 2023 thru June 30, 2024. Your support 
is critical because it takes a combined effort to help keep conservative voices in our 
government. We are all neighbors who think and want the same things.  Please renew or join 
today so we can continue to help each other.   
 
Your membership fees and donations will help ensure we have the funds to support Republican 
candidates in partisan elections and conservatives in non-partisan elections.   
 
Please print the attached membership form, complete and return it with your check to P O Box 
662, Marinette WI 54143.  You can also renew online with a credit card at:  
https://secure.winred.com/republican-party-of-marinette-county/2023-2024rpmcmembership  
This will help save on our mailing costs, but we will be sending a mailing through the Post Office 
to those who cannot reply using the above methods.   
 
The time to act is NOW!  We need your help TODAY!  Whether it be with an annual 
membership or a small donation (at https://secure.winred.com/republican-party-of-marinette-
county/donate), anything you can do to help would be greatly appreciated.  If you renew or join 
us, we will know you believe in the same things we do:  God, country, the Constitution, law and 
order, parental rights, school choice and so many other conservative values. 
 
If you join, there is no requirement that you attend meetings, although we hope you will.  Our 
website has the dates and locations of our monthly meetings 
republicanpartyofmarinettecounty.org  Also please check out the rest of the website. 

Ronald Reagan once said, “If not us, who?  And if not now, when?”    

Our best to you, 
 
Tim Pelzek 
Chairman 
Republican Party of Marinette County 
920-710-0423 

 

 


